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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to let you know that the Vice President and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Panama, His Excellency Juan Carlos Varela, will be visiting Washington shortly.


The Permanent Mission is therefore requesting that the Distinguished Chair of the OAS Permanent Council include on the agenda of the Council meeting scheduled for May 12, 2010 a visit by the Vice President and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Panama, to address the plenary.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Guillermo A. Cochez

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Her Excellency

Carmen Lomellin

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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